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Time Lord

performed by the pupils in Elm and Rowan Class, will take place on

Wednesday 5th July at 2 p.m. & 6 p.m.

Please complete and return the reply slip below to order programmes in advance.
This is essential so that we ensure that we have sufficient space & chairs for our audience 

and do not break any fire safety regulations.  

Entry is free but we invite our audience to make a contribution towards our chosen charity:
Cancer Research

Please Note: We cannot allow visitors to photograph or video during this performance.  

However, the children will remain on stage after the performance so that members of the 

audience can take photographs if they wish.  If you do not want your child to be photographed 

in this way, please let Miss Brown know before the performance. Please do not post 

photographs online which containing pictures of other children without consulting their 

parents first.

Time Lord Wednesday 5th July
I would like to order:

____ programmes for the 2 p.m. performance.

____ programmes for the 6 p.m. performance.

Signed ___________________Parent/Guardian of________________

All of our newsletters are available on the school website.
Visit www.mundford.norfolk.sch.uk


